
     Sanford H. Calhoun High School  
    On Tour Company  
    Parent Boosters 
        1786 State Street, Merrick, NY 11566 

 
 
August 2016 
 
Dear Incoming On Tour Company Parents, 
 
Welcome!  The next few years will be a wonderful experience for you and your child.   
There will be many exciting shows they can be a part of, either on stage or behind the 
scenes, as well as the opportunity to learn about the many different aspects of theatre. 

 
We invite you to join program Director, Mr. Salerno, the On Tour Company Student 
Officers as well as the Parent Boosters Officers for an informational orientation program 
on,  

Wednesday, September 28th, at 7:00 pm in the West Cafeteria. 
We will be outlining the program and discussing what to expect over the next few years. 
This orientation will be your opportunity to learn more about the program and have your 
questions answered.  

 
We encourage you to get involved with the On Tour Company (OTC) Parent Boosters.  
Being part of OTC gives us a unique opportunity as parents of high school age children 
to work together, become acquainted with each other and even get to know the marvelous 
students of OTC.  The Parent Boosters work very hard to support this program.  We have 
various parent crews who work throughout the year.  Please see the attached crew list 
for more information about the numerous ways you can get involved and support the OTC 
program through volunteering your time.   
 
Aside from volunteering your time, we urge you to become an OTC Parent Booster 
member.  The annual membership fee is $25.00.   A membership form is also enclosed.  
Your membership will include a $5.00 discount coupon towards the purchase of OTC 
clothing. Clothing sales will be held at the September 28th meeting. All of the money the 
OTC Parent Boosters raise goes directly into the program and to the kids!   
 
Additionally, we encourage you to remain after the 7:00 orientation meeting for our 
first OTC Parent Booster regular meeting at 8:00pm.   You will have a chance to meet 
the current parent boosters and continue to learn about the program.   
  
We look forward to seeing you at these opening meetings and to a wonderful 2016-2017 
On Tour Company season.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us via 
e-mail.  
 
Sincerely, 
Teri DeVito  & Barbra Klein 
Co-Presidents, OTC Parent Boosters 
CalhounOTCBoosters@gmail.com 

mailto:austeinchris@verizon.net

